Bulletin printables                      
Any of the following items can be copied and pasted into your bulletins, newsletters, e-mails, etc. to help members learn about WELS ministry and connect with their synod. 

Telling the next generation
[bookmark: _GoBack]Does your congregation support a Lutheran school? Telling the Next Generation, a program from the WELS Commission on Lutheran Schools, helps with planning, assistance, and resources to implement outreach through an elementary school or early childhood ministry. Find out more at wels.net/tellingthenextgeneration.

Interactive Faith Bible Study
The six-week Interactive Faith Bible study began Wed., Sept. 21, 2016. Rev. John Braun, vice president of Northwestern Publishing House, is leading the study twice each Wednesday at 6 p.m. and 8 p.m. (central) through Oct. 26. The theme of Braun’s study is “What does this mean? The continuing importance of Luther’s Small Catechism.” Join the study from home or with a Bible study group by going to wels.net/interactivefaith.
Your synod, your news
Subscribe to the WELS Together e-newsletter to stay connected with your synod and its ministry. Also, don’t miss the twice-monthly videos, expanding on important and interesting synod news.
Go to wels.net/together to read more and subscribe. 
Forward in your faith, Forward in Christ
Forward in Christ, the official magazine of WELS, offers stories of faith, doctrinal and theological articles, WELS news, and more every month. Print and digital subscriptions are available. Learn more at wels.net/fic. 
WELS App available
Daily devotion? WELS Missions blogs? Latest synod news? There’s an app for that! Nearly 20,000 people who have downloaded the WELS app to their phone or tablet. It’s free! Available through Apple, Google play, and Amazon apps. 
Connecting WELS members
The Wisconsin Evangelical Lutheran Synod offers several ways to connect members through social media: facebook.com/welslutherans, twitter.com/welstweets, Instagram.com/welslutherans, and vimeo.com/wels. 
